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The survey begins 

In December 2021, with specialised 
equipment, a survey was carried out in 
the graveyard of St Andrew’s Church 
Chinnor.  The aim of the survey is to 
establish the authenticity of what is 
known locally as the “Plague Pit” 
 
The results will be known in 2022 



 
 
 

The survey is underway under the watchful eye of Dr Fiona Mantle and Mrs Pat 
Hayward Church Warden 


